
Metropolitan Water Reclamation District
of Greater Chicago

Legislation Text

100 East Erie Street
Chicago, IL  60611

Public Notice is Hereby Given that the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago (the
“District”) will hold a public hearing immediately following the board meeting on the 18th day of September,
2014 in the Board Room in the Administrative Offices of the District, 100 East Erie Street, Chicago, Illinois.
The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on Collection System Operation and
Maintenance Manual (Combined Sewer Overflow and Capacity Management Operations and Maintenance
Plan).

By order of Kathleen Therese Meany, the President of the Board of Commissioners of the Metropolitan Water
Reclamation District of Greater Chicago

Dated the 2nd day of September, 2014

/s/ Jacqueline Torres
Clerk of the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago
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